MAYOR LINDA GORTON h‘ LEX I N GTO N CHARLES H. MARTIN, P.E.

DIRECTOR
WATER QUALITY

TO: Mayor Linda Gorton

Utban, County Council
FROM: M
“hatles H. Martin, P.E., Director

Division of Water Quality

DATE: September 21, 2020

SUBJECT: Assignment of Agreement for Contract #126-2016 to ALL4, LLC
Wastewater Treatment Plant Safety Program Implementation Setvices

Request

The putpose of this memorandum is to tequest approval of an Assignment of Agreement for Contract
#126-2016 to ALL4, LLC who has acquited Smith Management Group, Inc. to continue treatment
plant safety audit/implementation professional services for the Division of Water Quality.

Purpose of Request

Smith Management Group, LLC has been under contract with the Division of Water Quality fot post
audit treatment plant safety implementation services. Smith Management Group, LLC has been
acquired by ALL4, LLC. Both parties have signed and are bound by the Assignment of Agreement
to perform the original contract tasks with no change in contract terms ot cost. Smith Management
Group, LLC will operate as a division of ALL4, LLC, and will continue with the same staff that
LFUCG Water Quality has been working with on safety implementation setvices.

Project Cost in FY21

Thete is no change in project cost approved by Council under this Assignment of Agreement.

Are Funds Budgeted

Funds for this work are already budgeted and encumbered.
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